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5 February 2020 

 

 

Road Audit Hollow Tree Road Bothwell. 
 

 

From town speed limit Bothwell to Lyell Highway! 
 

2 Klm culvert needs treatment, protection or fixed 

 
 

3 klm 

6.5 klm 

9.9 klm guide posts are to close to road 

 

10.6 klm guide posts on bend in road needs moving 
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11.4 klm Large culvert needs protection  

 
 

23.5 klm pach work road surface is bad needs to be dug up and redone. 

 

24.0 klm culvert in corner. 

 

 

Lyeel Highway to speed limit Bothwell. 
 

0.3 klm Road surface has broken up due to heavy traffic. 

 

8.1 klm guide post to close to road. 

 

16.9 klm Large culvert needs treatment. 
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17.6 klm culvert on bend needs treatment. 

 

25.5 klm guide post close to road on bend. 

 

 

Conclusion  

 

 From Bothwell to the Lyell Highways there are a lot of treatments needed.  

 Lyell Highway to Bothwell there is fewer treatments needed. 

 Shoulder sealing needed on most of the road. 

 There are a lot of culverts close to the road that need treatment. 

 A lot of guide posts are too close to the road, there is no uniformity in there placement. 

 

 

This Audit was completed by Paul Bullock and Brian Hornsey executives of the TMC. 

 

 
 

 

Paul Bullock 

President 

Tasmanian Motorcycle Council Inc 
 

0427 889 074 
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